

## Southeast Raiders

P.O. Box 14350 • Houston, TX 77221 • Phone – 713.423.4558

## Dear Potential Sponsor:

The Southeast Raiders Youth Football and Cheer is a non-profit community based organization that is established to teach over 100 children each year the fundamentals of football, cheer, the importance of teamwork, while encouraging good sportsmanship. This program encompasses a "learn to play" for all children in grades K-8.

The Southeast Raiders has been in operation for over 40 years. We have experienced wonderful years in the past and look forward to many more. The children get a chance to see working men and women giving back to their community without any monetary compensation. Our staff reminds the children that no matter your situation you can make it in life through hard work and by never giving up.

Football and cheer are two of the most expensive sports in the area, and unfortunately the children of this program are in need of uniforms and protective equipment. Your tax exempt donation will assist some of our economically deprived children that wish to participate in an organized sport/athletic program. We, as an organization, are writing this letter to you in hopes that we may request protective football equipment and uniforms to help support the children of this program and assist the Southeast Raiders organization in providing a quality program for the children of our community.

I would like to thank you for reading this letter and giving what you can to support our organization. All donations received will be used for the children and the program. If you have any questions, please contact me at 713-423-4558.

Sincerely,

Allanias Hampton President / Coach 713-423-4558

www.southeastraiders.com/aboutus southeastraiders@hotmail.com